
JUDGES LICENSING REPORT – February 2019 
This report is submitted by the Chair of Judges Licensing and is current as of 2/29/2019 
========= 
Notes from Judges Licensing: 

Everyone is doing a good job keeping their information up to date. Continue letting me know when and why any 
assignments are missed. When you have changes, please inform me prior to the 21st of the month so it will be 
published in that months report. 

Gregory Breitbach 
Chair Judges Licensing 

NOTICES:   
The following individual(s) are new Apprentice Judge(s). An * indicates the second publication. 
   
The following individuals have applied for a Regular License.  An * indicates the second publication.  
   *Sabrina Wright-Hiller, B,G  
   
The following are additions/updates/corrections to the current judges list.   
 

 
The following is an address and/or phone number change. An * indicates the second notification. 

*Don White email change: rabitrun51@gmail.com 
Lenore Abordo change phone number: 505-301-7138 
Gary Runyan change phone number: 918-208-9504 

 
======================= 
 
 

 


